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1. Can you provide to the Committee a copy of the emissions reduction agreement that was signed by the
Northern Territory government and the Commonwealth, as well as a copy of the MOU that was
entered into on 15 November 2018?

The Northern Territory Government is in negotiations with the Commonwealth Government for an Energy 
and Emissions Reduction Bilateral Agreement.  The Agreement is not yet finalised.   

A copy of the Memorandum of Understanding Northern Territory Government Gas Industry Development, 
signed on 15 November 2018 is at Attachment A. 

2. When Dr David Ritchie meets with stakeholders in the Community, as Independent Oversight of
Hydraulic Fracturing Inquiry recommendations, is there a translator that attends with him?

None of the community members or stakeholders that have made contact with or requested a meeting with 
Dr Ritchie have asked for an interpreter or translator to attend or assist. 

3. Provide the public report in relation to what has been successfully implemented (for Hydraulic
Fracturing Inquiry recommendations).

The Hydraulic Fracturing Inquiry Implementation website details the current status of all 135 Inquiry 
recommendations and is updated every six months, in accordance with reporting timeframes for 
government and the Independent Oversight of the Hydraulic Fracturing Inquiry recommendations, Dr David 
Ritchie.  

The status of each recommendation is publicly available at this link 
https://hydraulicfracturing.nt.gov.au/action-items. The status is current as at 31 October 2021, which is the 
most recent six monthly reporting period.  The next reporting period will cover 01 November 2021 – 30 
April 2022. 

Dr David Ritchie also publishes his correspondence to the Chief Minister and government containing his 
assessment on how implementation is progressing and being managed. Dr Ritchie was previously a member 
of the Independent Scientific Inquiry into Hydraulic Fracturing that was chaired by the Hon. Justice Rachel 
Pepper.  All of Dr Ritchie’s correspondence to government is available on the Hydraulic Fracturing Inquiry 
Implementation website at https://hydraulicfracturing.nt.gov.au/about/governance/independent-oversight. 

4. Provide a copy of the Draft Greenhouse Gas Offset Policy to the Committee.

The Draft Policy is at Attachment B. 
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